Dear Parents (Guardians),

We are happy to be able to offer your child a chance to borrow books from the school library. Please help your child to take good care of the books they have borrowed. They should keep them clean and dry, do not write or color in them, do not rip them and always return them to school on time.

Your child will ALWAYS need to bring back their library book on:

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Thank you for helping to keep our school library full of good books for our students to check out.

Sincerely,

